
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

Millburn Public Schools 

 

INFORMATION ITEM 

May 17, 2010 

 

To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Ellen E. Mauer, PhD 

Subject: Transportation Method of Pay 
 
 Attached please find the hourly rate we are recommending that we 
change to and abandon the outdated tiered system of pay.  We feel it will 
enable us to attract and retain drivers as well as even out the inequities in 
the current system of pay.  The range is a fair one when compared to other 
county districts. As requested, I held a few meetings with the drivers.  We 
determined that the system started back in 1979 when the district had only 
3 busses and progressed as the district grew.  I believe that we have 
outgrown this type of tiered system and that an hourly rate of pay is the 
most fair to all drivers and our taxpayers.   
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